
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 15, 2016 

 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 

at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 

BDP in attendance included Larry Mastroieni, Jack Fazio, Allan Nappen, Jay Haenn, Jim Brusilovsky, 

Bob Cole, Jay Haenn, and Tony Lizell.  Also present: Larry Gregan, Township Manager, Ami Tarburton, 

Finance Director, Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, Brian Forman, Recreation Director, and Stacy 

Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.     

 

Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:44pm. 

 

February 2016 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   

 

Public Comment:  Larry Gregan introduced the Township’s new Finance Director, Ami Tarburton.   

 

New Business:   

 

Community and Recreation Center- Brian Forman, Recreation Director 

Brian Forman gave an overview of the services provided at the Community and Recreation 

Center including memberships and room rentals.  The Committee was given a tour of the facility.   

 

Old Business:   

The meeting schedule has been updated.  The September meeting is still open and the Staff asked 

the Committee about possible ideas.   

 

Adjournment:   

 There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:30p.m.  The 

Committee will meet next on April 19, 2016.   


